
 

  

Will be back again for 2025! 

No  De Loreans allowed…………. 

This will be the 11th year that a group of Austin 7 
enthusiasts book a day at the Curborough Sprint 
Course solely for the use of Austin 7s and A7 Specials  

– this is  A7s Back to the Track  

                        Saturday 15th March 2025  

Any car with an Austin 7 (or Reliant side valve) engine is eligible. 

This is a non-competitive Track Day so MSA licence and Race suites are not required, just a road legal 
crash helmet (goggles and gloves are advisable) and is open to all, novice and seasoned drivers alike.  
Passengers are also allowed. 
 
Priority will be given to younger drivers of all ages to get to know Austin 7s. 

The use of the track is ‘unlimited’ and you get as many runs as you can fit in!  
The fee is per car regardless of the number of drivers. 
We guarantee you will still not get better track value anywhere else – just ask previous participants!   
 
The Curborough on-site Catering will be providing hot meals 
and the legendary Bacon and Egg Baps!  
 

Watch Liam & Beth’s A7 Adventures – Episode 6 – 
Curborough   
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1bCpRPrUcFQ 
 
Spectating is free so please bring your Austin 7 along to 

watch the fun. 

Entry Fees are payable in advance and entries will be accepted from 2nd January onwards; but do not 
delay because previous years have been over-subscribed.: 

 

For entries received and paid by 31st January 2024       £ 70.00 per Car  (Subject to confirmation) 

For entries received on and after 29th February 2024 £ 85.00 per Car  (Subject to confirmation) 

 

Please email for an entry form:- 
 

Cplainjonesaustin7@gmail.com 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1bCpRPrUcFQ
mailto:Cplainjonesaustin7@gmail.com

